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Dear Leanne,
 
I endorse the document as is.
 
Kind regards,
 

 
From: Trevor Sadler
Sent: Monday, May 06, 2013 7:17 PM
To: ; Kevin Rodgers ; Amelia Callaghan ; David Hartman ; Emma Hart ; James Scott ; Josie
Sorban ; Leanne Geppert ; Michelle Fryer ; Vaoita Turituri ; Amanda Tilse ; Philip Hazell ;
Cc: Emma Foreman ;
Subject: Re: V4 Service model elements for Adolescent Extended and Rehabilitation Services & V4
Preamble
 
Dear Leanne,
 
I endorse the proposed documents.  The only issues I may have in the "Proposed Service Model" are with the wording
"Consumers will only access the day sessions (i.e. Day Program components) of the service if
they are an admitted consumer".   
We discussed that if the Tier 3 service was on an area which did not have a day program it could include day patients. 
This statement could be interpreted that way - they can be a day patient as long as they are admitted to the service. 
It is also possible that it could be co-located with a Tier 2 service to maximise resources.  There is enough flexibility in
the statement, or in the subsequent process of developing a model of service delivery for these not to be an issue.
 
The only other comment is that while the pre-amble identifies the lack of a step-down unit as contributing to length
of stay, the Tier 3 service makes no reference to a step-down unit, apart from being one of the key principles.  Again,
this is not an issue which could not be added in at a later stage perhaps, because it is identified in the principles.
 
Leanne, you have done a brilliant job of articulating the discussions we have had.  I looked at the time you sent this
through, and just want to thank you for all the hard work you have put in which intruded into your own family time.
 
Kind regards,
 
Trevor
 

>>> Leanne Geppert 5/5/2013 8:38 pm >>>
Dear all
 
Please find attached version 4 of both the Service Model Elements Document and the Preamble for the BAC Strategy.
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I am hoping both documents now fully capture the key issues and position of the ECRG. However, please note the red
highlighted sections in the Preamble require me to put some additional information in tomorrow.
 
I would like to submit these documents to the BAC Planning Group as soon as possible this week. I will only do this
with a final email from each of you (replying to all ECRG members) that states you either:

1. endorse the document as is, OR
2. endorse the document based on specified changes (that you need to outline briefly but clearly in the

email).

It would be appreciated if all emails could be sent by COB Tuesday 7/5/13. Please call if you have any concerns
about the time frame.
 
Thank you once again everyone, Leanne

 
 
Dr Leanne Geppert
 
Director
Planning & Partnerships Unit
Mental Health Alcohol and Other Drugs Branch
Health Services and Clinical Innovation Division
Department of Health

 
Level 2
15 Butterfield Street
Herston QLD 4006
 
PO Box 2368
FORTITUDE VALLEY BC
QLD 4006

Senior Lecturer  
School of Medicine  I  Health  I  Griffith University  I  Gold Coast Campus 
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